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Promoting Fr Colin’s Cause in Tutu 
The Marist Training Centre 

has established some time 

ago the “Knights of Colin” 

to promote the 

beatification cause of Fr 

Colin with a group of ten 

committed lay men, priests 

and brothers, all staff 

members of the Marist Training Centre in Tutu. They have 

weekly meetings with faith sharing and their goals are: 

• to promote the beatification of Fr John Claude Colin 

• to encourage the promotion of personal saving in upgrading 

living standards 

• to enflesh the joy of the Gospel through visitation to the 

sick, widows, elderly and the needy 

• to uphold the ecological conversion through smart farming 

practices. 

Let Us Pray  
that our Deceased Confreres 

 may Rest in Peace 

P. Philip d’Auby  

United States of America 

13.01.1924—11.03.2023 

P. Michael Coleman 

Europe / England 

06.08.1939—17.03.2023 

International Appointments 
The Superior General has appointed two confreres from the province 

of Oceania to the Districts of Mexico and South America. 

Fr Iosefo Amuri from Fiji has been appointed 

to the district of Mexico.  

Iosefo was ordained in 2022 and is currently 

ministering in Wairiki Parish on the island of 

Taveuni. He will attend the Marist Mission 

Studies workshop in Ranong in September 

before joining the confreres in Mexico.  

 

Fr Denis Revi from Vanuatu has been appointed 

to the district of South America.  

Denis is a trained formator and currently part of 

the formation team in Marist College Suva. His 

appointment starts on 1 May and it is likely that 

he will minister in the formation house of Belo 

Horizonte.  

The community in 
Sahagún opens to the 
wider Marist world  

Fr Daniel Fernández (Europe) from the 

community in Sahagún is back home 

after a two months’ trip to the US and 

Mexico.  

Sahagún is located on the Camino in 

Spain and the confreres of the 

community there offer a warm and 

Marist welcome to pilgrims on their 

way to Santiago.  

They have decided now to invite lay 

people to join their mission for an 

extended time. While being part of the 

community and helping in the ministry 

of hospitality they receive training in 

Marist mission for a few hours a day. 

During his time in the US and Mexico, 

Daniel engaged with many people of 

the larger Marist family and promoted 

this new outreach, which was 

welcomed with enthusiasm by many.  
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